4/23/25

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is to certify that Best One Tire of Tri-Cities is able to auto-renew the retread bid for the next
year at the current price model in place. Retreads in all sizes will be honaored at the same pricing that
was awarded on the last bid for the City of Kingsport.

Please contact either of us with guestions/concerns.

Thank you

Jerry Turner or Jordon Browning

423-349-8624



